
 
Safe-Guarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well-being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello, Mr Paterson and Mrs Wooler. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Flu Vaccinations 
Flu vaccinations will take place on Friday, 24th November for children in Reception to Year Four.  The vaccination is in 
the form of a nasal spray, rather than an injection.  Please ensure you return the consent form as soon as possible, if 
you have not already done so. 
 
Christmas Lunch Day 
Christmas lunch will be on Tuesday, 12th December where the children are invited to wear a seasonal jumper and 
give a voluntary donation of £1.  The last day for ordering a school Christmas lunch is Friday, 1st December so please 
ensure you have returned the order slip and money (if applicable) by then at the latest. 
 
EYFS/Key Stage One Christmas Nativity 
Due to popular demand, there will be two performances of the EYFS/Key Stage One Nativity, one on Thursday, 14th 
December at 2pm and one on Friday, 15th December at 9.30am.  Further information regarding ticket requests will 
be sent out on Monday. 
 
Early closure for last day of term 
Please note, school will finish at 1.15pm on the last day of term (Wednesday, 20th December).  The school will make 
arrangements to supervise any childen who cannot be collected at this earlier time. We will be sending a letter out 
with more information about the last day of term shortly. 
 
Glyndebourne and Neasden Hindu Mandir 
Years Five and Six visited Glyndebourne on Friday, 10th November to see ‘Belongings’, a youth opera starring local 
children and professionals.  This was a wonderful opportunity for the children who thoroughly enjoyed their visit.  Year 
Four visited Neasden Hindu Mandir on Thursday, 16th November as part of their work on India and Hinduism and found 
the trip interesting and enjoyable.  Our thanks to the parent helpers who accompanied the children. 
 
Staffing Update 
Two part-time teachers, Miss Jones and Mrs Bishop have been appointed to cover Ms Delaney’s maternity leave in 
EYFS.  Both teachers will be in school on Friday, 24th November to meet parents and children and have a handover 
from Ms Delaney and Mrs Reed. 
 
Football Festival 
Congratulations to the school football team who played Wallands, Iford and Kingston and Lewes New School on 
Tuesday, 7th November and won all three games.  Well done to Ewan, Hayden, Theo, Felix, Finlay, Frankie, Amos, 
Stanley W, Toby and Stanley R. 
 
Reminder 
If your child uses any form of medication, for example inhalers, please speak with Mrs Winter in the School Office 
(01273 473013 or office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk) as a form needs to be completed, even for self-medication 
of inhalers. 
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Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to the following children for being awarded the Headteacher’s Cup and certificate: 
 

   
 

 
Alma, Sawyer and Neave 

 

   
 

Reyad, Maeva and Elsa 
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Sholto, Eryn and Hettie 
 

  
 

 
Dillon, Arthur and Cleo 

 
Key Dates 2017 – 2018 
Wednesday, 22nd November Mindfulness workshop for staff, parents invited to attend 

(4pm – 6pm) 
Saturday, 2nd December     Artists and Makers (10am – 5pm) 
Thursday, 14th December 2017 EYFS/KS1 Nativity to parents and carers (2pm, please note 

change of date) 
Friday, 15th December 2017 EYFS/KS1 Nativity to parents and carers (9.30am, please 

note additional date) 
Tuesday, 19th December 2017    Carols around the tree (10am) 
Wednesday, 20th December 2017   Early finish of school (1.15pm) 
 
Term Two Assemblies 
Thursday, 23rd November 2017    Celebration Assembly (9.15am) Please note change of day   
                                                                                                     due to flu vaccinations on Friday.                
Friday, 8th December 2017    Celebration Assembly (9.15am) 
 
INSET days 2017 – 2018: Tuesday, 2nd January 2018, Wednesday, 3rd January 2018, Monday, 4th June 2018 


